CORRIGENDUM NOTICE

The Vacancy Notice Published in the Daily Telegram on 19.01.2015 for Walk-in-
Interview of various posts under District Health Society, North & Middle Andaman
scheduled to be held on 27.01.2015 at 10.00 A.M in the chamber of Deputy
Commissioner, N&MA has been postponed due to administrative reasons.

The next date will be intimated in due course.
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